
 

Memorandum 
 

 

June 12, 2019 Agenda Items 
 

 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  June 3, 2019 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 

Field Report for May, 2019: 
 

 Low flow walks continue to be cleaned due to the repeated high water events. 
 

 Weed pulling/spraying/mulching has been a high priority for the entire Riverwalk. 
 

 Staff continues to work on turf maintenance. 
 

 A few trees and multiple shrubs are currently being planted. 
 

 All annual flowers have been planted and are now being monitored daily. 
 

 The Riverwalk share of the revenue from the bulb sale is $535.00 (40% of cost).  The 
money is returned to the Riverwalk budget. 
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 The free Weekly Summer Recitals are on Tuesdays at 7:00 pm starting June 4th – 
August 20th.  Post-recital Moonlight Carillon Tours are available from 8:00 – 8:30 pm 
and the cost is $2/person.  

 

 Weekly Carillon pops concerts will be held on Saturday evenings at 7:00 pm and Sunday 
afternoons at 4:00 pm beginning in June and continuing through mid-November.   
 

Other points of interest: 
 

 Centennial Beach and paddleboats/kayaks are now open for the season, including 
‘Centennial Grill’. 
 

 The Riverwalk Café hours are Sunday through Thursday 11:00 am – 7:00 pm and Friday 
and Saturday 11:00 am – 8:00 pm.   
 


